
Partner Julie Catala Marty and Legal Clerk Lucie Lavergne have written an article for La Lettre des

Juristes d'Affaires in the wake of the European Commission's Illumina/Grail decision of September

6, 2022. They point to the possible end of predictability in merger control.

They explained that this decision "has many practical consequences for companies", including the

assessment of the notifiable nature of a transaction and the anticipation of deadlines for the

implementation of the transaction.

They also stressed that "pending the adoption of precise and binding guidelines, companies will

have to change their behavior.”
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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